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October – December 2022 
 
There were 11 applications reviewed in the fourth quarter of 2022  
10 – Individual or Family applications – all except 1 approved for a total of $16,000 
1 – Organization or Agency applications – approved for $5,000 
 
 
Approved Applications 
 
One family was awarded $5,000 to assist with replacing items that were destroyed by their house 
fire. 
 
Osage Caring Projects received $5,000 to purchase toys and clothing for their 2022 Christmas 
Wish Program. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
One individual received $2,500 to assist with medical expenses resulting from treatment for 
cancer. 
 
One individual was awarded $2,500 to assist with medical and dental expenses. 
 
Six individuals were awarded a total of $6,000 to assist with dental expenses. 
 
 
Foundation Contributions 
A total of $27,478.52 was collected from the Change for Life program during the fourth 
quarter of 2022 


